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From: Nancy Patrie-Iwanicki [mailto :nance. sa1ern~gmail. corn]
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 11:09 AM
To: PUC
Subject: rate increase

I am disgusted, I cannot afford to pay anymore money not one cent. The Sunrise Lake tax
payer is above their heads; people are moving, selling their homes due to all the high cost of
living here. I my self am moving due to this fact. I will not give Peimichuck another dime!

Thank you.

Nancy J. Patrie-Iwanicki 603-755-4928


